Law Office of Jeffrey Davis
600 Mamaroneck Avenue, 4th Floor, Harrison, New York 10528
Tel 914.293.6352  Email Jeff@jeffdavisesq.com 


Wednesday, November 16, 2022

To: NYS Liquor Authority

[bookmark: Text1]Applicant:      

To Whom It May Concern:

As per your request this letter acknowledges that the above referenced Applicant is ready to open and operate upon the issuance of a temporary permit. 

Check only if applicable: 

[bookmark: Check1]|_| No existing business is being acquired and as such there is no transfer of alcohol or other inventory. 




______________________ 
[bookmark: Text2][bookmark: Text3]     ,      
